ITEM

MANAGER'S REPORT NO.

12

COUNCIL MEETING

1979 02 26

RE: LETTER FROM PACIFIC ASSOCIATION OF COMMUNICATION IN FRIENDSHIP INDIAN CENTRES
946 BRUNETTE AVENUE, COQUITLAM, V3K 1C9
REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO CONDUCT A MARATHON

RECOMMENDATIONS:

- 1. THAT the request to use a Burnaby road for the subject marathon be approved and;
- 2. THAT staff proceed to coordinate the request from the Pacific Association of Communication in Friendship Indian Centres with the Department of Highways and the City of Vancouver with the understanding that the results of the coordination will be referred to the Coordinator of the Association as soon as possible and;
- 3. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr. Paul Stanley, Coordinator for Pacific Association of Communication in Friendship Indian Centres, 946 Brunette Avenue, Coquitlam, V3K 1C9

REPORT

Appearing on the agenda for the 1979 February 26 meeting of Council is a request from Mr. Paul Stanley, Coordinator for Pacific Association of Communication in Friendship Indian Centres, for permission to conduct a marathon.

If Council has no objections, staff will coordinate the request with the City of Vancouver and the Department of Highways. Although there are no problems anticipated, approvals from these affected jurisdictions must be obtained. It would be staff's intention to inform Mr. Stanley of the results of this coordination after it has been completed.

151